
 

 

Advisory AIM service Vessel M.V. OSAKA VOY 2514W sailing further delayed at Nhava 

Sheva 

 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2025-2026 /194 

 

 
       17th April 2025  

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Kindly note, AIM service vessel M.V. OSAKA VOY 2514W sailing is further delayed till 20th April 
2025 due some technical issues faced after sailing Jebel Ali and thereafter vessel operator 
intended to slide her down 1 week from Mundra and delayed further port sailing.  
 
We will keep all concerned informed if there are any changes. 
 
ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 
your valuable business to ONE. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 
Customer Service desk for additional information. 

 
For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd. 

Authorized Signatory 


